Subject: Re: Linking standard libraries
Posted by mirek on Mon, 30 Jan 2012 20:01:23 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

cbpporter wrote on Mon, 30 January 2012 14:58After the change will be optionally still be able to
link statically with U++ local packages?

Not sure | understand question. IMO sitation will not change much from today - even today U++
requires a couple of shared libraries (png, zlib, gtk, glib...). We are only going to extend this list.
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